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Notes 

Overall system slow zones in November 2017 were 8.6% for the month, a slight increase from the previous month. The opening of the new 

shared, northbound platform at the Wilson Red/Purple Line station resulted in the removal of slow zones along the Purple Express Line. CTA 

removed slow zones from the northbound tracks at the North/Clybourn Red Line station as a result of ongoing track and tunnel maintenance 

in the State Street Subway. Slow zones were added along each branch of the Blue and Green lines due to track conditions. Slow zones were 

also added to portions of the O’Hare branch of the Blue Line due to needed upgrades of the signal system, which will be addressed as part of 

future Your New Blue project work. 




